
We are so excited to welcome your student to
Kelly Mill Elementary!

The Kindergarten class of 2023-2024 is invited to join us
for following events and opportunities.

● March 27-31, 2023: Kindergarten registration at the Hill Center
● May 16,2023:

○ 5:30pm-6:00pm Family Scavenger Hunt
○ 6:00pm-6:30pm Kindergarten/DLI Parent Information Night

● August 1, 2023: Bus Round Up-ride the bus to KME (pickups will
begin at 8:30am-no exiting the bus at KME)

● August 1, 2023: Kindergarten Open House
○ 9:30am-10:30am Last names A-L
○ 10:30am-11:30am Last names M-Z

Tell us all about your Kindergarten Colt! Please use the following link to
submit the student information questionnaire prior to July 21, 2023.

https://forms.gle/1HdERDf3XL3dz9F27

Please follow us on Twitter @KellyMillES and Facebook for updates and current
events.

https://forms.gle/1HdERDf3XL3dz9F27
https://twitter.com/KellyMillES

